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From: Jan Nunn
Sent: Monday, 1 November 2010 3:40 PM
To: VIC Redistribution
Subject: Objection

 

Dear Committee Members,  

 

As residents of Craigieburn for over thirty years we wish to strongly object to the proposed splitting of the 

suburb of Craigieburn into two separate Federal Electorates being Calwell and McEwen.  

 

As a growing community we need one load and consistent voice in the Federal Parliament and this cannot 

happen with the town divided by the main road, Craigieburn Road.    

 

As an urbanised community on the fringes of metropolitan Melbourne we have no common community of 

interest with the regional communities in the McEwen electorate.  

 

We ask the commission to reconsider its decision and keep the whole town of Craigieburn together, as it 

belongs.  

 

Michael and Jan Nunn 

17 Toongabbie Place 

Craigieburn 3064  
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